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Thank you for your donation to the Foundation 

during the FIG Working Week!
Your Registration Fee



Participating in the FIG Foundation Dinner



Participating in the FIG Young Surveyors Charity Run/Walk

The FIG Young Surveyors Network 
contributed 2000+ euros from the 
3rd FIG Young Surveyors Conference 
and CharityRun/Walk in support of the 
FIG Foundation and MapAction

69 participants
+ 1 child
+ 1 dog



And those who have also generously given a 

donation through the additional donation option



Awofeko Abiodun Nigeria 5

Brock John Australia 50

Camilleri Randolph Malta 20

Dabiri Thomas Nigeria 10

de Zeeuw Kees Netherlands 25

Dijkstra Paula Netherlands 25

Gertrude Njar Nigeria 20

Jibril Ibrahim Usman Nigeria 100

Leiknes Arve Norway 50

McKenna John United States 10

Nilipovskiy Vasily Russian Federation 20

Smejkal David Czech Republic 25

Doytsher Yerach Israel 100

Foster Robert W. United States 100

Hohol John United States 100

Kaufmann Juerg Switzerland 25

Lemmen Christiaan Netherlands 25

van der Molen Paul Netherlands 175

Abu Bakar Rabieahtul Malaysia 10

Unger Eva-Maria Austria 50

Dalmasso Alessandro Italy 10

Dijkstra Paula Netherlands 5

Hohol John United States 25

Juulsager Torben Denmark 10

Steudler Daniel Switzerland 40

24 generous 
donators =
1035 euros
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